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WASHINGTON, D.C.  Today, U.S. Senate Majority Whip Dick Durbin (D-IL)  –
released the following statement after President Biden signed an executive order setting 
a national goal for electric and other zero-emissions vehicles to make up half of new 
cars and trucks sold by 2030:



“The electric vehicle revolution is here. President Biden’s goal would drastically cut 
greenhouse gas emissions while spurring job creation and innovation across America. 
Our transition to zero-emission vehicles is a win for Illinois, the planet, and our kids’ 
and grandkids’ futures.”

Over the past two weeks, Durbin has met virtually with the CEO’s of Ford, Lion 
Electric, and Rivian to discuss federal priorities in electric vehicle (EV) production and 
infrastructure, and investing in battery research and manufacturing. Durbin is committed 
to ensuring Illinois is well positioned to help lead the electric vehicle revolution.

The EV transportation industry and its surrounding infrastructure currently employs 
more than 5,000 Illinoisans, and a recent  prepared for Advanced Energy report
Economy by BW Research Partnership projects electric transportation employment in 
Illinois will grow to more than 9,500 workers by 2024 – an 83 percent jump in just three 
years.

https://info.aee.net/hubfs/AEE%20Electrifying%20Transportation%20IL%20Supply%20Chain%20Report.pdf?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

